
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI76 
A.Y. 2022-2023 

 
TO  :  THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY  
 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE  : FILM SCREENING: “THE PILGRIM: 500 YEARS OF CATHOLIC FAITH  

IN THE PHILIPPINES” (29 March 2023) 
 

DATE : 28 March 2023 

 

 
In partnership with Radio Veritas 846 and Radio Veritas Asia, the University, through the Office of 
the Vice-Rector for Religious Affairs and the Office of Public Affairs, will screen the film “The Pilgrim: 
500 Years of Catholic Faith in the Philippines” on 29 March 2023 (Wednesday), 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm, at 
the Blessed Pier Giorgio Frassati, OP Auditorium. Please see attached copy of the programme flow. 
 
The five-part historical documentary film, produced by Radio Veritas Asia and Radio Veritas 846 in 
collaboration with the panel of experts from the University, Tourism Promotions Board of the 
Philippines, and Creative Travel and Tours International, aims to showcase the history of our 
Christian faith as Filipino people with a rich cultural heritage.  
 
The organizing committee already communicated to the different units and allotted seats per sectoral 
participants (i.e., students, support staff, academic staff, and officials from the Central Seminary, Institute of 
Religion, Senior High School, Department of History, other academic units, administrative units, and 
parishioners of the Santísimo Rosario Parish). The participants, as assigned by the Unit Heads, may 
register through the link below: 
 

https://forms.gle/s6oBBfFFwUxtFfAK7 

 
May this film not only rekindle in us the richness of our Catholic faith that united our communities 
toward nation-building but also reminds us of our collective commitment to becoming agents of social 
and moral transformation. 
 
Thank you.  
 

 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP    
Secretary-General 
 

 

https://forms.gle/s6oBBfFFwUxtFfAK7?fbclid=IwAR29LR9jYtFqoIEDoWhVuxdH8A4SSSMXjngTKidM1kTMdsL0hftUymalcWM


 

 

 

FILM SCREENING: 


